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TRAINING WORKSHOPS ON INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARIES 

 
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
The IHB wishes to bring to your attention the following two training workshops, which may be of interest: 
 

Maritime Boundary Delimitation 12 – 14 July 2004 
Negotiating International Boundaries 15 – 17 July 2004 

 
These are being held at the International Boundaries Research Unit of the University of Durham in the 
United Kingdom. Full details of these workshops can be found at 
 http:///www-ibru.dur.ac.uk/workshops.html 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
  

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 

 

http:///www-ibru.dur.ac.uk/workshops/2004/booking.html

